Rotary Club of LaFayette Receives Grant
By – Diane Sherriff
The Rotary Club of LaFayette received a $4,395.00 grant for repairs to the Martin Theatre in LaFayette.  This is a district grant that, according to the Rotary District and Club database website funds “small-scale, short-term activities that address needs in your community and communities abroad. Each district chooses which activities it will fund with these grants.  In our district clubs may apply for up to $4,395.00 in District Designated Funds (DDF) for the 2020-2021 Rotary year. Clubs can choose one project or a combination of projects as long as the total DDF requested for all projects does not exceed $4,395.00."
[bookmark: _GoBack]Members of the Rotary Club of LaFayette voted to support the community theater renovation project that Chambers Academy has undertaken.  Mr. Davis Owen, the Chambers Academy Headmaster, is one of our Rotary members.  The building is owned by the Chambers County Educational Foundation.  Once completed, the theater will be available to the entire community, not just to the school.  The Rotary Club of LaFayette used a previous grant to help with repairs to the theater as well.  This grant will go toward the cost of roof repair.

